

CITY HALL • 100 STATE STREET • BELOIT, WI 53511

Office: 608/364-6700 • Fax: 608/364-6609

www.ci.beloit.wi.us Equal Opportunity Employer

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

June 27, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:

The City of Beloit has received a petition requesting the vacation of the Frontage Road to Milwaukee Road. This section of roadway will be removed by the owner, the School District of Beloit. A school bus loading area will be constructed in the vacated area.

This proposed vacation will be considered during the following meetings:

<u>City Plan Commission</u>: Wednesday, July 23, 2014, at 7:00 PM, or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard in The Forum, Beloit City Hall, 100 State Street.

<u>City Council (Public Hearing)</u>: Monday, August 4, 2014, at 7:00 PM, or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard in The Forum, Beloit City Hall, 100 State Street.

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO ATTEND THESE MEETINGS.

We are interested in your opinion.

Anyone bringing handouts to the Plan Commission meeting <u>must</u> bring <u>ten</u> (10) copies and submit them to the Recording Secretary <u>before</u> the meeting begins. Staff is unable to leave the meeting area to make copies.

For additional information, please contact Stephanie Hummel in the Planning & Building Services Division at (608) 364-6708 or hummels@beloitwi.gov. Comments will be accepted via telephone, email, and U.S. Mail.